U.S. Department

of Transportation

Federal Aviation
Administration

FEB- 1 208

Mr. Andy Leimer

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Mr. Leimer:

The Federal Aviation Administration, Spectrum Engineering Services Group received the
Rockwell Collins letter dated Jan 29, 2013 regarding a request for Federal Communications
Commission (FCC) certification of the TTR-4100 TCAS II, FCC ID: AJK8223075. The
Spectrum Planning and International Group has reviewed the data presented by Rockwell
Collins and has found no objection to the FCC granting certification to this equipment.

If you require any additional information, please contact Ms. Annette Allender, Electronics
Engineer, Spectrum Planning and International Group, at (202) 267-3893.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Frazier

Manager, Spectrum Planning
and International Group

ce:
Laurie Bertenthal

Rockwell Collins
Imberten@rockwellcollins.com
Fax (703) 516.8293



